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Classroom Technology 

 The laptop carts at Minico High School in the English building have been totally re-
furbished.  We have swept every room at Minico and found cables plugged in wrong, 
switches that shouldn't have been installed, and damaged cabling. It also was identified 
that we need to correctly wire some labs that were put together by adding switches to 
the room instead of wiring to the wiring closet.  It was done wrong in the beginning 
because of the need of labs and the lack of funds. We also have identified that we need 
to run some more fiber to separate the network more efficiently.  We have just under 
2500 devices on the WiFi at Minico High School daily. 

 We also have just setup 258 new laptops. Three carts of laptops went to East Minico, 
three carts went to West Minico, one cart to Rupert Elementary, and 1 cart to Minico 
High School. 

Department Computers 

 We have replaced staff computers in the office for Food Service and Transportation. 

Security/Video 

 We are starting to install the locks and the cabling at the District Service Center.  With 
the help of the maintenance department, we are installing and programming all the 
outside locks and coordinating them with the video security system. 

911 Location Audit 

 With the help of the emergency dispatchers of Minidoka County, we have completed an 
audit of 911 calls from our current phone system to make sure that each building will 
receive the correct address when calling 911. 

Work Orders 

July August September 

33 New 203 New 137 New 

25 Resolved 138 Resolved 91 Resolved 

52 Incomplete 117 Incomplete 163 Incomplete 

 


